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Square Dancing in Australia Facebook page was developed to provide a platform to 

encourage new dancers to square dancing. As at December 2020 Square Dancing in 

Australia was administered by Jason & Leanne Nicholson & Brenda Cockburn. 

 

On 19th March 2021 Rosalind Todd VP National Society was given administration privileges 

to this site and Jason & Leanne Nicholson & Brenda Cockburn withdrew from this page. 

Sasha Boon (Victoria) was later added as an editor and then later as an administrator. 

There are a limited number of leaders who utilise the function of this page to promote to 

new dances. Both administrators repost new dancer information from other pages as 

appropriate and answer any enquiries. 

This page is also linked to the National Society webpage. 

Below are some of the statistics that this page generates:  

Please note the data provided is only as good as the information provided by Facebook 

users. 
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Results from March 19 to September 2021 
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